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 UPDATE ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF A NEW 
INTEGRATED SOCIAL CARE RECORD SYSTEM 

Report By: Head of Transformation 

 

Wards Affected 

 County-wide 

Purpose 

1 To receive a progress report on the new integrated social care record system. 

 

Financial Implications 

2 None  

 

Background 

3 On 21 February 2008 Cabinet resolved that of the two options for technology to 
replace the current client systems used within both Adult Social Care and the 
Children and Young People’s Directorate, the Corelogic system should be utilised.  

4 The attached report outlines the status of the project to replace the CLIX client record 
system with the new system from Corelogic, Frameworki. 

5 The project is progressing well, and the new system should go live on Monday 10th 
November 2008. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the report be noted subject to any comments that Members would like to 
make. 

 

BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 

• None identified. 

 


